
FACE Review Meeting 

FACE Review meeting was held on Thursday, 27th May. 2021 at Marketing Group Office Lahore. 

 
 

Lt. Gen Tariq Khan, CE&MD FFC and Chairman FACE chaired the meeting. Ms. Maliha Malik, 

COO FACE briefed the board on the progress, achievements and efforts made to tackle and 

eliminate challenges towards a food secure Pakistan. 

 



The nominated board members Mr. Rehan Ahmed, GGM-T&E, Mr. Ather Javed, GGMM, Brig. 

Asrat Mahmood (Retd), Company Secretary and other FFC management including Brig. Arshad 

Mehmood (Retd), SM-CSR&CW, Mr. Hasan Akram Qureshi, M-PR&L, Mr. Faisal Mehmood, SE-

BD (T&E) and Mr. Hamid Majid, E-FACE were present in the meeting. 

 

 

 

CE&MD was presented with the Annual Report of FACE for 2020. He appreciated the progress 

made by FACE, suggested improvements to lead the way forward towards exploring new avenues. 

 


